
Ms. Julia Stewart 
1380 Willow Brook Cove Ct Apt 3 
Saint Louis, MO 63146-4973 
(718) 408-9\88 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

*. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Julia Stewart
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Connie Gadt 
9054 E 6Ist St 
Raytown, MO 64133-3773 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean· Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in ~nergy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass' 
rules that implement Prop C as the volers intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; . 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy_ 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Connie Gadt
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Mary Ann Hilgeman, CSJ 
6400 Minnesota Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63111-2807 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, J encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

*' ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

*' includes aU investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Mary Ann Hilgeman, CSJ
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Amy Hammer 
21 Pauline Ln 
Rolla, MO 65401-3525 

.Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ~atepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Mis·souri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I a,k 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

*. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Amy Hammer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Edward McParland 
10606 NW Meadow Lane Dr 
Kansas City, MO 64152-2536 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting OUT economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Edward McParland
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Lehman Heaviland 
309 S Shrank Ave 
Independence, MO 64056-1746 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. 1encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable encrgy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large· solar energy 
projeets; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potentia} while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our eeonomy. 

Sineerely, 
Mr. Lehman Heaviland 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Lynn Miller 
212 NW 21st Rd 
Warrensburg, MO 64093-7901 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative wHi create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as'the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy, '
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Lynn Miller
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



i-c 

Mr. Frank Heine 
6442 Mill View Dr 

. Byrnes Mill, MO 63051-1280 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

1 was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

'" generates in~state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Frank Heine
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Thomas Aber 
5507 Central St 
Kansas City, MO 64113-1205 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maxjrnize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.,
 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Thomas Aber
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Sharon Moss 
7108 Homer Ave Apt C6 
Saint Louis, MO 63117-2357 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the volers intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development ofrenewabJe energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

I want energy independence, if we don't pursue it, the American economy
 
will revert back to the stone age. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Sharon Moss
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Stephen Yearson 
4216 Russell Blvd 
Saint Louis, MO 63110-3511 . 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missourils 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize MissourPs clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, J ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

'" generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potentia) while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Stephen Yearson
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. patricia ellis 
804 Wolf Dr 
Lathrop, MO 64465-9754 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass
 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

• generates in~state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximjze their 'use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's cleim energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

. Sincerely, 
Ms. patricia ellis 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Bruce Carroll 
PO Box 16831 
Raytown, MO 64133-0931 
(816) 853-6615 . 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commi~sioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Bruce Carroll
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Joy Ward 
3433 Connecticut St 
Saint Louis, MO 63118-2006 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

rwas pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. .. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard OlliS): 

* generates in·state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating localjobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Joy Ward
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Rochelle DeLucia 
2171/2 W Daugherty St 
Webb City, MO 64870-1913 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bHls, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

'" generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 

, percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

... includes all investor~owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rochelle DeLucia 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. David Altman 
30 Ridge Crest Dr 
Chesterfield, MO 63017·2637 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missourits 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missourits clean energy potential while
 
. creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Altman 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Kevin Stoda 
902 Pennell St 
Carl Junction, MO 64834-9567 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service CQrnmissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bins, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coat 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-stale development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and . 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Kevin Stoda
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Nicole Strathmann 
1375 Swan Dr 
Florissant, MO 63031-3617 
(314) 550-5305 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to seethe Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biBs, arid reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To m"?,,imize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

., ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Nicole Strathmann
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. deanna kline 
737 W 44th Ter 
Kansas City, MO 64111-3418 
(816) 561-0455
 

Mar 25, 2010
 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills; and reduce Missouri's· 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

. To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that u.tilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. deanna kline
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



--------~._---

Ms. Tina Cook 
21057 Lariet Trl 
Kirksville, MO 63501-7084 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development ofrenewable energy;
 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Tina Cook
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. JIM LEWIS 
6113 NW Pineridge Rd 
Parkville, MO 64152-3501 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public· Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

~ear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biBs, and reduce Missourils 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's dean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, 1 ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor~owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. JIM LEWIS 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Candise Lauer 
6202 N 27th Street Ter 
Country Club, MO 64505-1085 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal.
 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass
 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

*' generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

*' ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than J
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and
 

*' includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Candise Lauer 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Matthew Struckhoff 
601 Paris Ct 
Columbia, MO 65201-5623 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissione"r 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This inilialive will creale new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coa1. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as Ihe voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance ofsmall, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure 10 implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Matthew Struckhoff
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Barbara Dawson 
1700 Hinkson Ave 
Columbia, MO 65201-5719 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduee Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilIties ma'ximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent;
 

*' encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Barbara Dawson
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Joe Ridings 
RR2 Box 2300 
Marble Hill, MO 63764-9504 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential; I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Joe Ridings
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Robert Ladik 
1866 Carver Rd 
Diamond, MO 64840-6111 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

. Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

1 was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable eleetricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance ofsmall, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs andjump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Ladik 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Andrea Kintree 
4043 Delor St 
Saint Louis, MO 63116-3362 

Mar2S,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biHs, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): . 

'" generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encoumges a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

>I< includes all investor-owned utilities with the exception of nuclear 
energy, which should not be developed further. 

Please be sure to implemenr the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Andrea Kintree
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. cynthia Hurst 
424 Bismark Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63119-1524 

Mar25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner,
 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, 1 ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilWes maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. "includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a ~ay that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. cynthia Hurst
 

.1' l 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Kerby Mmer 
408 W Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65203-3367 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bi11s, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential,"! encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

'" generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bi11s by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Kerby Miller
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Don Kurz 
6107 Elston Rd 
Jefferson City, MO 65109-3186 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missour~ Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Don Kurz
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Ron Steinbecker 
3918 Jamieson Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63109-1100 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricitystandard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

., ensures that utilities maximize.their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Ron Steinbecker
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Larry Rollings 
4238 Charlotte St 
Kansas City, MO 64110-1138 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels sueh as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

., includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Larry Rollings
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



----------~~-~-------

Ms. Patti Walley 
2618 S Je!ferson Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63118-1505 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bjIJs, and reduee Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non~renewable energy while impacting electric billsby less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implemeni the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Patti Walley
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. James Wrolstad 
1100 N Woodridge Ln 
Liberty, MO 64068-1332 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

[ was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save. ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize"Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. James Wrolstad
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Susan Schultz 
1111 Central Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63139-3734 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissl0ner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

,. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way thai maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Susan Schultz
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Patrick McEntee 
2950 Crossgate Rd 
Saint Louis, MO 63129-5310 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean En·ergy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
slate, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Patrick McEntee
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Gene Peeper 
7314 Devonshire Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63119-2829 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, 1ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Gene Peeper
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Wayne Wilkinson 
3633 Phillips PI 
Saint Louis, MO 631 16-4608 
(314) 707-5947 

Mar25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) paSs in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass· 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in·state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Wayne Wilkinson
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



1---------

Mr. Sam Mead 
708 Medina Dr 
Columbia, MO 65202-3116 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; . 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Sam Mead
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Larry Reno 
3239 Seneca St 
Saint Joseph, MO 64507-2026 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our . 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-s"tate development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

... encourages a good balance ofsmalJ, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Larry Reno
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Barbara Elwell 
5108 NE 37th St 
Kansas City, MO 64117-2729 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri1s 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended.' Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that lItilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent~ 

,. encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes'all jnvestor~owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Elwell 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Karl David Reinhardt 
456 Oak Tree Dr 
Saint Louis, MO 63119-4849 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers 'money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I ~ncourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I 
ask you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

$ ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

II< includes all ip.vestor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Karl David Reinhardt
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Joseph Thomas 
. 17723 Old Bb 
Holt, MO 64048-8740 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize MissourPs clean energy potential, rencourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, ) ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Joseph Thomas
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Debbie Nut! 
3326 N 10 Mile Dr 
Jefferson City, MO 65109-0529 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voterS intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

,., ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

,., includes all investoT",:owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Debbie Nut!
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Christina Pacosz 
4238 Charlotte St 
Kansas City, MO 641 10-1 138 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

1 was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's
 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal.
 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass
 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, 1 ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

.. generates in:.state development ·ofrcnewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 

. peTcent~ 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential While 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Christina Pacosz
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Lisa Haugen 
15225 Country Ln 
Kearney, MO 64060-8004 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. . 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1 encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters· intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

,., includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
. creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Lisa Haugen
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Jessie McGee 
524 Edna Ave 
Kirkwood, MO 63122-5339 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Slippon Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missourits 
dependence on imponed fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non~renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump staning our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Jessie McGee
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Lisa Hulett 
3860 Gary Rd 
Arnold, MO 63010-3507 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missoud Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Lisa Hulett
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. elizabeth smith 
6623 Wabash Ave 
Kansas City, MO 64132-1164 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

.Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES); 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

• incl~des all investor-owned utilities: 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
.creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. elizabeth smith
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Paul Carmi 
4516 Mattis Rd 
Saint Louis, MO 63128-3072 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biBs, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• enCOlrr3ges a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes al1 investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Paul Carmi
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 




